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The General Assembly began the second week of the 2024 Fiscal Session on Monday.

The House Management Committee advanced HB1002, an appropriation for the House of Representatives.

A resolution requesting the introduction of legislation regarding a temporary pay plan for state employees has been
assigned to the House Rules Committee.

Several resolutions requesting the introduction of legislation regarding digital asset mining have also been assigned to the
House Rules Committee.

The Joint Budget Committee convenes at 9 am tomorrow. The House Rules Committee will convene tomorrow at 10
am.The full House will convene at 1 pm.
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